
EAST GRAND RAPIDS PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Kent County, Michigan 
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Tuesday, May 18, 2004 
 

The SPECIAL MEETING of the East Grand Rapids Public Schools Board of 

Education, Kent County, Michigan, was held on at 5:30 p.m., Tuesday, May 18, 

2004 in the Community Board Room, Woodcliff Center, 2915 Hall Street SE, East 

Grand Rapids, MI  49506. 

Board of Education: 

Present:   Mrs. Beth Lent, Mr. Joe Camp, Mrs. Natalie Kuras, Mr. Brian 

Ellis, Mr. Charlie Denton, and Mrs. Rosalie Stein  

Absent:   Mrs. Stacy Trierweiler 

Administration: Dr. James Morse and Mr. Pat Cwayna  

 
MINUTES 

 

1. Meeting Called to Order 

  Mrs. Lent called the meeting to order at 5:32 p.m. 

2. Student Discipline  
 
 A recommendation has been received from Mr. Cwayna to expel a 

student for possession and conspiracy to sell marijuana.  His parents 
have waived their rights to a hearing.    

 
 Mr. Camp moved and Mrs. Kuras seconded the motion to expel Clint 

Tompkins, a senior at East Grand Rapids Public Schools, for the 
remainder of the 2003-04 school year upon the recommendation of the 
Superintendent.  If he completes his academic credits at another 
accredited institution, he may receive his diploma by August 2004 or no 
later than August of 2005.  Motion passed 6-0. 

  
3. Any Other Matters to Come Before the Board - None 
 



Special Board of Education Meeting 
May 18, 2004 
Page 2 

  

 
 
 
4. Adjournment 

 

  Mrs. Lent adjourned the meeting at 5:40 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Rosalie Stein, Secretary   
East Grand Rapids Board of Education 
 

 

*  Minutes for this meeting will be available in the Superintendent’s Office at 2915 Hall 
St. SE, East Grand Rapids, MI  49506.  The phone number is 235-3535. 

** If you plan to attend and have a special need and require accommodation to attend  this 
meeting, please contact Dr. James Morse, Superintendent, at 235-3535  
 
aht  5/19/04 


